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At the invitation of the Swedish Embassy in Bosnia and Herzegovina and the Swedish International
Development Agency, a coordination meeting was held related to project activities that are carried out
through various types of financing in the areas of taxation, land administration and local self-government
sectors.

The meeting was organized with the aim of sharing experiences in implementing these sectoral projects in
order to co-ordinate activities at regular intervals that may be of common interest or it is possible to
implement joint efforts.



Beside the representatives of the host- the Swedish Embassy, the meeting was attended by representatives
of the European Commission, the US, Swiss, Dutch and Norwegian Embassies.

On behalf of the Land Administration Sector, a meeting was attended by Mrs. Andja Zimic, the Director
of the Swedish Donor Project - CILAP, Mrs. Marija Lodin, project manager of the Norwegian donor
project and Mr. Denis Tabucié, the coordinator of the mentioned donor projects for Federation of BiH. At
this occasion, project activities and achieved results were presented with emphasis on the importance of
ensuring their continuity and sustainability.
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